The National Federation of The Blind

1800 Johnson Street

Baltimore, Maryland 

December11, 2009

Dear Dr. Maurer: 

I was introduced to The National Federation of the Blind by Ms. Wanda M. Sloan.  After attending a chapter meeting I introduced my product which will assist the Miami Valley in a large fundraiser.

My business, Home Based Arts  USA; a division of Children’s Historical Publishing, is an organization that creates , publishes and distributes children’s educational books by way of telling a historical story of their cities local public figures; Aviators, Orville and Wilber Wright, Inventor, Charles Kettering, Founder of N.C.R., John Patterson, The Underground Railroad, and our latest is “Curve Ball” ,; a pictorial adaptation of the an historical account of the Negro Baseball League, just to name a few.

Ms. Sloan’s fundraising idea has interested our organization very much.  Home Based ArtsUSA, would like to create a historical story on Louis Braille.  This booklet will be done in Braille and print with colorful pictures so   it can educate all the nation’s children.  

And, our future vision is to have all of our material Brailled for future distribution.  Home Based Arts has distributed over 300,000 booklets .  We are a 501c3 organization and we operate our financial aspects thru the Grant process.

A grant application will soon follow this introductory letter.  The Miami Valley Chapter in Dayton Ohio is excited about this effort for educating Louis Braille to the diverse population

The marketing concept for this project is still in the development stage , and,  the Miami 

Valley Chapters need to vote on the our proposal to do this project.  It has been suggested that the book once developed, be sold at a NFB Convention.  Depending on the grant reception and printing productivity, the project could be done by your July convention in Dallas, if not then definitely by your Orlando Florida convention.

Also, currently, our books  are being purchased thru Amazon.  Com and Upon the Miami Valley’s approval pricing and profit sharing will be establish.

 The Louis Braille could bee one of our items for sell this way too.

 .  

Dr. Maurer, I would like to discuss this project with you further.  You may contact me by calling (937) 643-0502 or e mailing me at jrk@woh.rr.com.  Our web site is:

www.childrenshistoricalpublishing.org

I look forward in hearing from you soon.

Sincerely yours,

Joyce Reid Kasprzak, Executive Director 

Cc
:  Dr. J. W. Smith, President of the OH. Affiliate

Mr. Richard Payne,

President of the Miami Valley Chapter, Dayton, OH.
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